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Dear Mr Gardner

Reference on contempt of court

Thank you for notifying the Office of the Victorian Information Commissioner of the Victorian Law Reform
Commission’s (Commission) consultation paper Contempt of Court and for giving us the opportunity to
make a submission.

| appreciate the Commission informing us about the consultation paper. Having reviewed the paper and
given my office’s limited expertise in this important area of law, | do not consider that we are in the best
position to make a meaningful and informed contribution to the review.

My office will follow the progress of the review with interest and we look forward to reading the
Commission’s final report. We wish you all the best in your deliberations.

Youfs sincerely

Sven Bluemme
Information Commissioner
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